Aug 2nd 2010,

Mr. Jack Ripper,

Managing Director
12600, 21st Wale Street,

West Virginia.

Dear Sir,

We have conducted a few surveys and analyses to find the reliability of some major office procedures in regard to improving the productivity and the efficiency of productivity. The data hereby obtained is supposed to have a great impact on the strategies for better office maintenance. The information gathered in the surveys has been organized and shall be presented in a seminar to be held on Aug 21st of this year at the Virginia Seminar Hall where all the surveyed offices will be asked to present themselves.

In regard of this, we would like to request your esteemed office an appointment to conduct an interview of you and employees of your office for the surveys.

Please allow us to continue the survey and be a part of this revolutionary seminar that will change the face of office strategies.

Thanking you.

Yours truly,

Altruist Guerra,

Office Survey Department.

